NORTH CAROLINA
Real Estate Law Firm

6739 Falls of Neuse Rd. Ste 201 Raleigh, NC 27615
TELEPHONE: 919-325-7325 -- FACSIMILE: 919-789-333 1

www.NCRealEstateLawFirm.com * Nicki@ NCRealEstateLawFirm.com e Closings@NCRealEstatcLawFirm.com

January 16. 2018

To whom it may concern:

On Friday. January 12. 2018, our office recorded a deed with the Durham County Register of Deeds via e-recording. The deed
was recorded at Book 8347. Page 304. We are formally asking for a refund of the excise tax in the amount of $245.00 as the
deed was supposed to be recorded in Orange County. not Durham County.

Please issue a refund to our office as soon as possible. If you have any questions, you can contact us at the number above.

Thank you.

Nicholas E. Karr

Alttorney



